To solicit responses the EFMP-Family Support Coordinator will email this following
message to EFMP enrolled sponsors.

Dear Joint Base Charleston EFMP families,

We kindly request you to take a moment to fill out the attached Customer Satisfaction Survey. It
should only take you around one minute to complete. Your valuable input will assist the
Exceptional Family Member Program Coordinator in recognizing areas where the program may
need improvement, and it will also help assess the population's interest in support groups, events,
and educational opportunities.

Thank you for your cooperation.

A thank you note will be emailed out to the same roster that was used to send the survey. It
will also be attached to the back of the hard copy anonymous survey forms.
The thank you note will state the following:

To all Joint Base Charleston EFMP families,

We extend our sincere appreciation for your participation in our customer satisfaction survey.
Your feedback is an essential component of our unwavering commitment to deliver top-quality
assistance to military special needs families. If you have yet to submit your survey, we kindly
remind you that anonymous survey forms and a drop box are available at the front of the JB
Charleston Airbase Military and Family Readiness Center.

Thank you again for your continued support and valuable input.



